
 

 

  
 

DAILY BULLETIN – Friday 17th January 2025 
                          
TO ALL STAFF: THIS IS NOT A CAT WEEK 
                                                                                                                                       
TO ALL STAFF & PUPILS: 
 
REGISTER TEACHERS - PLEASE INFORM YOUR GROUP 
 

 
 

S1-6 Library Closed: Due to prelims the Library will be closed all day on Friday and will reopen 
Monday 20th January to pupils. Books can be returned outside the Library. 

 
Miss Aleksandrowicz 

S1-2 Minecraft Club: Minecrafters Assemble! We need your help. Our incredible build of 
Boroughmuir High School needs updating. Will we remove the Go Kart Track from the 
basement? Will we change the giant statue in the playground to be of Mr Dempster? Who 
knows! We absolutely will, however, be adding on the Extension and making all the changes 
that have taken place in the last 4 years. 

 
If you would like to get involved, come along to x1.18 Monday lunchtime. 

Mr Lynch 
 
S1  Science Club: No Science club on Monday as the 6th year helpers are on study leave. We 

will return next Monday and we will definitely be making gold coins! 
 

Dr MacMillan, Miss Nisbet and Miss McLeod 
 

S1 SMC Maths Challenge: The SMC Mathematical Challenge is a competition completed in 
your own time which gives you the chance to tackle some interesting maths problems and 
practice explaining your working clearly. Could any S1 pupils who would like to take part in 
Round 2 of the challenge please see Mr Gill in room 3.10? You don't need to have taken part 
in Round 1. 

Mr Gill 
 

S4 Course Choice: This is starting with guidance teachers over next few weeks. 
S4 Effectivenow cancelled for Tuesday 20th to allow for course choice. 

Mr Hayes 
 
 
 

   Duty Head – C Braisby 


